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RUSSELL E. POMMER

(202) 822-9121 – Telephone

(202) 822-9152 – Fax

rpommer@atlasair.com

February 3, 2005

Ms. Dorothy Beard

Chief, Docket Section

U.S. Department of Transportation

Room PL-401

400 Seventh Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C.  20590


Re:
2002 U.S.-Mexico All-Cargo Exemption



Service Case, Docket OST-2002-13299

Dear Ms. Beard:

On February 1, 2005, Atlas Air, Inc. filed an application for an additional two-month waiver of the start-up condition for its U.S.-Mexico scheduled service, until April 9, 2005.  We have polled the carriers served with the application (FedEx, UPS, Amerijet, Astar) and have been advised that none objects to the Atlas request.

Because the current start-up condition requires service inauguration by February 9, 2005, Atlas requests that the Department grant the waiver extension request as soon as possible.

Thank you very much for your assistance.







Very truly yours,








/s/







Russell E. Pommer







Associate General Counsel and







   Director of Regulatory Affairs

cc:
All persons on attached service list


CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE


I hereby certify that I have, this 3rd day of February 2005, caused a copy of the foregoing letter to be served by e-mail on all persons listed below:

	        Name
	Representing
	                    E-mail

	
	
	

	Nancy Sparks
	FedEx
	nssparks@fedex.com

	David L. Vaughan
	UPS
	dvaughan@kelleydrye.com

	John L. Richardson
	Amerijet
	jrichardson@johnlrichardson.com

	Stephen H. Lachter
	Astar
	lachter@starpower.net









/s/






________________________________







    Russell E. Pommer
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